
   

OAKHILL DRIVE PUBLIC SCHOOL  
 

Hatching Chicks and Ducklings Visit 
 
 
27 April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
This term Kindergarten will be discovering how animals and living things change and 
grow. In order to support our program and provide the students with hands on learning 
experiences, our school will be visited by the Hatching Chicks program.  
 
The Hatching Chicks program provides the school with fertile chicken and duck eggs 
that will hatch. Once hatching has occurred; students will observe how they grow and 
investigate their needs. This program actively engages students in the process of 
Science.  
 
Details are as follows: 
When: Eggs arrive on Monday 17 May 2021 and leave Friday 28 May 2021 
Cost:  $4.00 - This cost will be itemised on your Term 2 invoice. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in this program please complete the permission 
slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 14 May 2021. 
  
 
 
Ashlee Mepstead        Betty Ploeg  
Organising Teacher       Principal  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 14 May 2021. 

 
Hatching Chicks and Ducklings Visit 

 
I give permission for my child _________________________________ in class ______ 
to participate in the Hatching Chicks program at school from Monday 17 May 2021 until 
Friday 28 May 2021. 
 
I agree to meet the costs of $4.00 for this activity on Term 2 invoice by the due 
date.  
 
My child has the following medical condition/s _________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Signature: ____________________________   Date: __________________ 
 
 


